
 

 

 

 
To: Peterborough Public Library Board of Trustees 
 
From: Jennifer Jones, Library CEO  
 
Meeting Date: February 11, 2020  
 
Subject: Report PPL20-006 
 Update from the Friends of the Library 
 

Purpose 

A report to inform the Library Board on the status of the Peterborough Public Library 
Foundation and the Friends of the Peterborough Public Library.  

Recommendation   

That the Library Board approve the recommendation outlined in Report PPL20-006, 
dated February 11, 2020, of the Library CEO, as follows: 
 
That the report to inform the Library Board on the status of the Friends of the 
Peterborough Public Library be received for information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendations of 
this report. 
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Background 

The Foundation has not met since the last Board meeting and there are no updates to 
report at this time.  
 
As of January 2020, The Peterborough Library Foundation has contracted a law firm. 
Their lawyer has expertise in working with non-profit charities. An estimated cost of 
$1000 - $1500 was provided for the dissolution of the Foundation. The time frame may 
take up to 12 months, depending on the various government agency’s time to process 
the documentation. 
 
The Friends had a meeting on January 30th to discuss their upcoming sale on Friday 
April 3rd and Saturday April 4th.  They discussed how to make their sorting even better 
for their sales and lobby shelves. 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Jennifer Jones 
Library CEO 
 
 
Contact Name: 
Jennifer Jones 
Library CEO 
Phone: 705- 745-5382 Ext.2370 
Fax : 705-745-8958 
E-Mail: jjones@peterborough.ca 
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